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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC  

June 14, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Comprehensive Plan Steering Committee has recommended approval of the Comprehensive Plan 
2045. A Comprehensive Plan is a road map for local decision-makers to guide land use and 
development over the next twenty years. All land use decisions made by the City of Beloit including any 
actions regarding official mapping, subdivision regulations, and zoning regulations must be consistent 
with the Comprehensive Plan. The draft Comprehensive Plan is available on the project website and for 
public view on the third floor of City Hall, 100 State Street.  
 
The following public meeting will be held regarding the proposed project:  

City Plan Commission: Wednesday, June 19, 2024, at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as the matter can 
be heard in The Forum, Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street. 
 
The Plan Commission’s recommendation will be reviewed by the City Council, which will hold the 
following public hearing regarding the proposed project:  

City Council: Monday, August 5, 2024, at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard in 
The Forum, Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street. 

 

We are interested in your opinion. 

 
Anyone bringing handouts to the Plan Commission meeting must bring 10 copies and submit them to City 
staff before the meeting begins.  You may also mail your comments to the attention of Hilary Rottmann at 100 
State Street or via email to planning@beloitwi.gov. You may also call (608) 364-6708 to provide your 
comments over the phone. 

http://www.beloitwi.gov/
https://storymaps.arcgis.com/stories/eb56200eaa8c4da79fdb50bf43fa1061
mailto:planning@beloitwi.gov
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